
Homeschooling is thriving and producing great results for students. A homeschool 
advisory council is unnecessary and will limit freedoms of families to do what is best for 
their children. Since families do not financially benefit from the government, it doesn’t 
make sense for the government funds to regulate what is already working. Any 
regulation also requires maintenance and upkeep, which saps resources that can be 
used elsewhere.
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